
 

 

 

 

UPDATE: 7th April 2020 

      
 
The parents of our financially weak students requested some of 

our teachers for help from the school. Don Bosco Nerul requested 

them to go to the Grocery store that we have made an 

agreement with in the neighbouring Karavegaon. They received 

Rice, Flour, Dal, Sugar, Tea powder, Oil and condiments to last 

their families for over a week. 

One of the parents grateful called to say, "The school is so 
caring and concerned about us, Thank you to Fr. Principal, the Teachers and all the Staff 
for filling our stomachs, we did not know how to feed our children tomorrow, God sent 
you'll, Thanks! I do not have enough words to express it, God Bless you all and Don 
Bosco! " 
 

Another parent said, “We are lucky to put our daughter in this school, you've helped us 
when we need it the most" 
 

 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support. 
 

  

 Stay safe, stay Blessed!                                          

 
 
 
Rev. Dr. Barnabe Dsouza, sdb 
(For Don Bosco Nerul Management) 
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